
Tea for Two 
Each Tuesday at 2 p.m. in the 

Museum Council Chamber 
 

Upcoming Programs 2017-1018 
 
 
December 5 –Wayne Dyess – As the City of Fairhope’s Planning and Zoning 
Director, Wayne knows about the changes now happening in Fairhope. He will 
tell us all about the building explosion that will start after the first of the year.  
 
December 12 – Christy Wells – Christy is a talented musical artist who will 
play us a number of songs and share her stories. Her husband Roger, President 
of Fritz Brothers Guitars, will talk about how they build their fine guitars. 
 
December 19 – Faye Earnest – An acclaimed exhibit artist and one of our 
museum docents, Faye will bring several canvases and tell us how she paints 
abstracts from natural earth formations.  
 
December 26 – Museum Closed - City Holiday 
 
January 2 – Museum Closed - City Holiday 
 
January 9 – Officer Julie Joyner – A Fairhope native, Officer Julie Joyner is 
now a police officer dedicated to protecting her home town which we all love! 
We are always honored to have one of our police department members speak at 
our Tea for Two programs. Come help us show our support for Julie and learn 
about her life, work and journey.  
   
January 16 – George Shorter – George is an archaeologist at the University 
South Alabama Center for Archaeological Studies. He has conducted 
archaeological digs at Alabama’s first capital, St. Stephens (1817), and will 
deliver a program related to the 200th anniversary of this historic site.  
   
January 23 – Josh Gambino – A wealth of information about a long-time 
Fairhope favorite, Gambino’s Original Italian Grill, come hear Josh’s 
fascinating stories about his family, Fairhope, adventures in restaurant 
management… and maybe even some old mafia rumors!? 
 
January 30 – Patrick Waldrop – Patrick investigated fires for the Alabama 
Forestry Department and is a Longleaf Pine expert. He is in charge of burning 
Knoll Park and will tell us why it is important to do so. 
 
   

Fairhope Museum of History 
24 North Section St. 

Phone (251) 929-1471 
Hours: 9-5 Tuesday through Saturday 


